
On behalf of our school, parish, and community, it is my pleasure to welcome you to St. Anthony
of Padua. This school and parish have been my extended home and family for most of my life,
and I am thrilled to share this special place with you.

We invite you to visit our classrooms and chat with our dedicated teachers, who are always
happy to answer any questions you may have about our curriculum, extra-curricular activities, or
extended care program.

Our beautiful facility is a unique treasure within the Diocese, built with love and dedication by
volunteer labor; many of them the grandparents and great-grandparents of our students. As you
tour the building, take note of the intricate details: the floors, walls, fireplaces, and the
showcases outside each room. Every piece reflects the pride and devotion of our parish
community. Truly, St. Anthony’s is a gem in the heart of Wilmington.

Thank you for taking the time to visit. I hope your experience here inspires you to consider St.
Anthony’s as the place where your children can thrive, grow in their faith, and develop into
responsible, compassionate citizens. Please don’t hesitate to stop by my office to say hello after
your tour. I would love to meet you personally!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Judith J. White
Principal


